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May 14 ,2012
Elgin Community College
Elgin, IL
David Reich

Ref:  Water leak on dust collector system

Dear David:

	We had a service technician inspect our dust collector on Friday May 11th for water leaks.  What he found was leaks entering the collector from the inlet ductwork.  This was determined from the water marks coming down form the inlet.  He did not see any water marks coming from the joint between the upper and lower sections.  
	The inlet ductwork needs to be inspected for holes / gaps in the seams and needs to be sealed.  Attached are pictures of the water marks but sure how well you can see them.  Please let me let know if you have any questions.  
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Sincerely,
Bob Venezia
Office# 919-570-2862 ext203
Cell# 919-971-7261
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